Pasadena Families,

Please review the Moody's Message and attachments. Have a great week!
(phone message)

Good Afternoon Pasadena Families,

This is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our weekly
update. We had a blast this week! “Start with Hello Week” was a huge success. It was also nice
to have families participate in our car line crafts. The banner for “Dads Take Your Child to
School Day” looks amazing! Mark your calendar. We are excited about our PTA Family Night
Dinner on Friday, October 19, 2018. PTA is looking for families to volunteer their car trunk for
Trunk or Treat during this event. In addition, volunteers are needed for Great American Teach
In on November 14th. Please check your email for fliers about additional information.

Thank you for supporting Pasadena as we enhance excellence in 2018-2019.



